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Water and Wastewater: 
 

The WWTP has been online now for 19 years.  Since the environment in a 

WWTP is more challenging on the equipment. We have seen some 
equipment breaking down.  Some pumps are being rebuilt; some are being 

replaced.  Fortunately we have  an experienced operations team, so we 
can keep the WWTP working smoothly.  

 
In May of 2013 the Water Treatment plant was brought on-line.  That 

means 11 years that the plant has been operational. Whomever was 
responsible for making the decisions to implement the treatment for our 

drinking water, I feel, they made a very good decision.   
  
 
 

Kevin Trewhella 
 

 
 

 


